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I wish to make this submission on behalf of those who value the work of the ABC production 
unit in Tasmania.   As will have been obvious, the recent fires in Tasmania were a case 
where ABC staff were sent to cover these events, as well as covering other issues within 
Tasmania.   The work of the production unit is invaluable and I think the management of the 
ABC should take this into serious consideration.  Tasmania is just as much a State as any 
other. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Anne Carmichael 


